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I am writing to support Mark Latham’s bill on religious freedom 

The Ruddock Review on religious freedom made a specific recommendation that religious freedom 
be better protected in NSW. As things currently stand, Christians and other people of faith remain 
vulnerable to religious discrimination of many kinds. Mark Latham’s bill substantially addresses 
these issues 

I realise this is late but I am submitting it in the hope my contact will be included as a supporter of 
the bill before parliament. 

Kind Regards 
Tina Kennedy 

I write in support of Mark Latham's bill on religious freedoms




